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FAS NEWS FROM DC HEADQUARTERS

The Future of  Nuclear Power in 
the United States

FAS released a new report produced by FAS and Washington and Lee University at a 
briefing on Capitol Hill on February 8, 2012. The report, on the future of nuclear power in 
the United States, was written by a distinguished group of experts who provided insights 
about the safety, security, building, financing, licensing, regulating, and fueling of nuclear 
power plants.  Speakers at the event included authors Dr. Albert Carr Jr., Mr. Stephen Ma-
loney, Dr. Ivan Oelrich and Ms. Sharon Squassoni. Dr. Charles Ferguson and Dr. Frank 
Settle, editors of the report, served as moderators of the panel. Please visit: 
http://www.fas.org/pubs/reports/20120208_nuclear_energy.html

PODCASTS FAS produced a new podcast to commemorate the one year anniversary of the 9.0 magni-
tude earthquake and tsunami that struck the northeast coast of Japan and resulted in the crisis 
at the Fukushima-Daiichi nuclear power plant. There are massive amounts of nuclear waste 
and high levels of radiation, and those citizens who live near the plant have not been able to 
return to their homes. As a result of this crisis, many questions still remain. FAS President 
Dr. Charles D. Ferguson also examines the safety of U.S. nuclear power plants post-Fukusima. 
Please visit: http://is.gd/McIQ9b.  To listen to all FAS podcasts, go to: 
http://www.fas.org/podcasts/index.html.

The next issue of  the PIR will feature arti-
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- A Transnational Cyber Security Treaty: The Pipe Dream
- Protecting Critical Infrastructure and the Digital Economy
- The Internet: The Global Public Utility
- China’s Cyber Hackers
- Why Cyber Attacks Are More Frequent and 
   Difficult to Detect
- Computer Heists and Cyber Crimes
- Cyber Security and Censorship

The PIR welcomes letters to the edi-
tor. Letters should not exceed 300 
words and may be edited for length 
and clarity. The deadline for the 
Spring issue is April 27, 2012. To 
submit a letter, please email 
pir@fas.org or fax 202-675-1010.

To learn about advertising opportu-
nities in print and online please call 
(202) 454-4680 or email 
advertising@fas.org.
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